
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                Armed Robberies 
                   017th District (Albany Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of three recent Armed Robberies that have occurred within 
the boundaries of the 017th District (Albany Park). In all of these incidents, the 
offenders were wearing hooded sweatshirts and bandanas to cover their faces, as 
they approached victims. The offenders subsequently displayed a handgun and took 
property from the victims. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 2900 Block of West Sunnyside Street on August 19, 2017 at 11:50 pm. 

• 4400 Block of North Sacramento Avenue on August 24, 2017 at 10:16 pm. 

• 3400 Block of West Sunnyside Avenue on September 1, 2017 at 3:30 am. 
 
 

About the Offenders: 
-Three to four male black offenders with hooded sweatshirts and bandanas covering 
their faces. In one incident, the offenders fled in a 4-door black vehicle possibly a 
Honda. In another incident, the offenders fled in a maroon vehicle with tinted 
windows possibly a Chevy Impala. 
 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• If there are suspicious people in the rear of your residence, do not park your 
vehicle. Drive to a safe place nearby and call 911. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-398453, JA-405025, JA-414179 
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